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What’s on after half term 
Monday    INSET – school closed for pupils. 

 Tuesday 29th  Week 2 Dinners 

AFC Football – Years 3 & 4 
Let’s Go Sing Choir Practice until 4:10 pm 

Wednesday Photographer in school – taking FAMILY 
photos. 

Thursday Girls football training until 4.10 pm  
 

Friday  Breakfast Club – Dance Fitness 

 

           
 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner  head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

 

18th October 2024 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Nursery: Jack  

Dolphins: Daisy & Tyler F 

Seahorses: Thea & Flavian 

Sharks: Sophia & Sheena 

Bears: Keira & Millie 

Leopards: Melody & Lucas 

Tigers: Lillie-Mai & Teddy 

Lions: Jessica & Theo T 

 

Best Class Attendance: 

Leopards 97.4% 

 

. 

Mark 10:2-16 

 

Our role in life is to sow seeds  
and not to be preoccupied with  
producing a harvest. The seed  
given us is the word of God that  
serves to bring about a Kingdom  
of justice, love and peace. 

 

 

.   
Thank you to everyone for 

supporting our “wear pink 

day”, for donating so 

generously & letting the 

children join in too.  We 

have raised a massive 

£711.70 which we will 

send to them.  On behalf 

of everyone we send love 

& prayers to 

those  

affected  

by cancer at  

the moment.   

 

A reminder to our Year 6 parents that the deadline for 

choosing your child’s high school is Thursday 31st 

October.  If this hasn’t been completed yet go to - 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-

secondary-school/ 

 

Parents of children who are currently entitled to free 

school meals (benefit based) will have received by email 

today a 15.00 voucher to cover the half term break.  This 

may go in your junk so please check! 

 

Miss Covell was the winner of the pink cake today which 

of course she shared with the nursery children.  

 

 

 

 

Hope everyone has a 

lovely half term 

break.  School  

re-opens on 

Tuesday, 29 

October. 
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